
Appendix 1.2  One-on-One Meeting Strategy 

Initially, we began our community outreach by scheduling events at local libraries. We quickly realized 

that this was not the most effective method of communicating with families. 

We focused on meeting parents where they were already headed – beginning with local parks and 

playgrounds. 

Initially, we focused on the Women’s Park in the South Loop. We developed a parent survey that 

addressed concerns and desires related to a choice of school. This method was very effective in 

increasing engagement, growing our network and meeting prospective founding families. 

To ensure that we answered any questions parents had, we followed-up with Coffee, Chat & Play dates 

at the park. Parents were free to bring their kids, the conversation was less formal. 

One such meeting was with Katarzyna Fulkerson. Katarzyna is an educator herself and is closely familiar 

with the classical model – her sister homeschools and follows the Classical Conversations program. We 

had a wonderful first meeting with Katarzyna. We talked about our philosophy, our emphasis on 

language mastery (including the study of Latin), our approach to content and more traditional teaching 

methods. 

This initial meeting led to a growing relationship. Katarzyna organized and helped host another intimate 

meeting for South Loop moms via the South Loop Moms & Tots Facebook group, she continues to 

spread the word and tell families about the school and has submitted a letter of support – both as a 

future parent and as a seasoned educator. 

We have been blessed to meet so many energetic, enthusiastic and inspiring families throughout this 

process. We are extremely excited to bring them all together under one roof. 

Please see attached emails as reference. 










